
I Chad Taylor oppose HB3075 for the following reasons 

● It’s similarity to M114 which has been the center of legal battles draining both 
Oregon state tax revenue and Oregon resident’s personal capitol, this will only be 
another degradation of those funds where the only winners will be the lawyers 

● Despite the recent Appellate’s opinion, it does not follow the 2nd amendment, a 
right delayed (permit process) is a right denied. 

● Government overreach: an emergency clause at the strike of a pen in the power 
of a lopsided government is dangerous either way. Imagine needing a permit for 
the 1st or 5th amendment 

● What does the government any threat, foreign or domestic plan to do to me, that 
they can’t do to me if I have an 11+ round magazine in my gun? 

● The magazine capacity ban has already not stood in court in California, and 
Washington’s is being challenged and expected to fall as well. What’s the 
definition of insanity again? Also, back to wasteful spending on legal fees. Don’t 
make me write Elon!  

● With the current sanctuary status, and a soon to become law sexual predator 
sanctuary status, how am I to feel safe? The police!? When only seconds count, 
they’re hours away, ex. Portland OR.  

● Anyone can get a gun on the black market, this HB3075 does nothing to curb 
that. 

● Current criminals in the system have had the weapons charges against them 
dropped. Meaning the state/counties aren’t enforcing the laws on actual 
criminals. 

● This proposed law, as well as M114, will turn millions of god fearing, law abiding, 
Oregon citizens into criminals overnight.  

● According to a study published by the American Journal of Public Health, legal 
firearm owners were responsible for only about 30% of gun-related murders. This 
means that the majority of gun-related murders are committed by individuals who 
do not legally own the firearms used in the crimes.  

Thank you for reading.  


